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Remainder regarding the syllabus review

Deans office, St. Xaviers College, TN <sxcdeansoffice@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 13, 2017 at 12:38 PM
To: s_pushparaj@hotmail.com, N Mani <tnsfnmani@gmail.com>, dasanmysore@gmail.com, "G. Dominic Savio"
<gdsavio@gmail.com>, thomos joe <joethomos@gmail.com>, Alexander Pravindurai <pravindurai@rediffmail.com>, vanathy
raj <Vanathyraj1982@gmail.com>, Arul Prasad <arulaac@gmail.com>

Dear Professor,

Greetings from St. Xavier's College, Palayamkottai.

Thank you very much for accepting to be the reviewer of our syllabus. As we have to get ready for our
Board of Studies meeting, kindly send your review report to this mail on or before 20-12-17. Payment will be done
on receiving the report and the receipt.

Kindly ignore this mail if you have sent the report and receipt already.

Thanks for your cooperation.
Dr. F.X. Robert Bellarmiine,
Dean of Arts,

St. Xavier's College,
Palayamkottai.
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